March 28, 2003

«APBCONS_ADDR_NAME»
Unit «Unit»
Dear «Single»:

As a faculty member, you are crucial to the University’s missions of educating our students, developing their personal values, and helping them become responsible citizens in their communities. Over 80% of Stetson’s students come to the university with the help of donor contributions.  

One excellent example of how generous donor support helps Stetson University fulfill its missions is Ahmad Yakzan. This international student serves as president of the International Student Organization and is active in SGA. As a student of international law who will graduate this May, Ahmad has maintained a 3.67 GPA and has been honored for the past three years by The National Dean’s List, a publication that honors the top .5% of American college students. He works as a student assistant for Dr. T. Wayne Bailey and has been instrumental in opening dialogue between the Islamic community and other groups on campus. The first member in his family to earn a college degree, he considers his Stetson education “the first step in my quest of becoming the president of my country.”  


To continue to attract and to retain students like Ahmad, the University needs your support. As well as academic support, qualified students need the financial support that the Annual Fund provides. Your generous contribution helps students make up the difference between the cost of tuition and fees and their academic scholarships, work-study grants, summer work, and loans. 

As explained on the enclosed pledge form, the easiest way for us to support the Annual Fund is through the payroll deduction program.  Students will appreciate any level of giving, but keep in mind what impact your deduction can make for your students over the course of a year. Over a 12-month pay period, a contribution of $100 a month (the cost of two hardback textbooks or a monthly cable TV with DSL service) means $1200 goes directly to helping students stay in school.

In times such as these, your intellectual and financial support of students like Ahmad Yakzan enhances the Stetson community and the value of a Stetson education.  Encourage these excellent students by filling out the enclosed pledge form. Your generous support will help the University accomplish our noble missions. Thank you.

Sincerely yours,
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Mike Raymond

Professor
